
VETERINARY COUNCIL OF INDIA, 
2ND  FLOOR, AUGUST KRANTI BHAWAN, 

BHIKAJI CAMA PLACE, 
NEW DELHI — 110066 

F. No. 16-25/2017-VCI 	 Dated: 20th  February, 2017 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

It is hereby informed to the general public and the students that the 
Veterinary Council of India (VCI) is unable to conduct All India Pre 
Veterinary Test (AIPVT) — 2017 for filling up of 15% of total number of 
seats in recognized Veterinary Colleges under All India quota for the 
academic year 2017-18 due to certain administrative reasons. 

All those students who desired to take admission into B.V.Sc. & A.H. 
course under 15% seats on all India basis are hereby advised to appear in 
NEET (UG)-2017 to be conducted by Central Board of Secondary 
Education (CBSE) on 7th  May, 2017. 

VCI is contemplating to use merit list of National Eligibility cum 
Entrance Test (UG)-2017 (NEET (UG)-2017) for allocation of seats to the 
recognized Veterinary Colleges (except Jammu and Kashmir) for admission to 
B.V.Sc. & A.H. course under 15% All India quota. 

This Notice is issued in Public Interest. 

Dr. H.K. uniyellappa 
Secretary, VCI (Addl. Charge) & 

Joint Commissioner, DAHD&F,GOI 
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